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Comments I am very concerned about the proposed new incinerator proposed at Ford. There are some industrial
areas locally to this scheme but the greater land use is agricultural with large housing developments
close by. To build such a huge incinerator would be detrimental to the environment and over-powering
to the scale of existing buildings. The dust, fumes and odour conveyed by the prevailing south-west
winds, together with the increased traffic generation on the already challenged road network would be
a disaster for those living and working in the area. Allowing this scheme to go ahead would be an insult
to idea of any conservation areas or listed historic buildings.
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